
FALL 2011 LITTER SWEEP 
 

 
 
 

The Town of Belville is seeking volunteers to participate 
 

in the Fall 2011 Litter Sweep.  The Litter Sweep will be 
 

held on Saturday, October 1, 2011 from 10:00 am 
 

until noon along Stoney Creek Lane.  Safety vests, gloves and 
 

trash bags will be provided.  If you would like to sign up or for more 
 

information, please contact Pat Walsh, Public Works Technician  
 

for the Town of Belville at (910) 471-2010. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


